TRANSITION UPDATE – For Junior and Primary schools

We would firstly like to thank you for your support and engagement with the virtual transition days.
As we enter our final day of the transition window we know that children and young people are engaging really well!

The Local Authority Transition Team are receiving calls from families enquiring about the classroom access after the transition days. Please can we ask that you contact your families and let them know that the classrooms will be available into the autumn term and into the new school year. 

Streaming the videos to almost 4000 students has meant that on occasions there is a message saying that they can’t be played. Our solution to this is to share the videos directly with you these can then be downloaded and played by school. We are sharing the following links

4 mindfulness videos https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1svgJXIZ7fOTMYl_uPJrkEkzwEcZ-aDzE?usp=sharing 
6 workbook videos https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1uN-mvRictFypJJ8jtukSz84RvF5IPlvv?usp=sharing 
6 group work sessions https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1uN-mvRictFypJJ8jtukSz84RvF5IPlvv?usp=sharing 
BSL workbook video https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=uNnHnIqEMFs
Kind Regards

Ruth Parkes BA.Hons, MSc Psychology
Transition Team Manager
Learning and Opportunities: Children and Young People
Doncaster Council, Floor 3, Civic office, Waterdale, Doncaster DN1 3BU
Phone 01302 736270

Also based at:
Behaviour Outreach Support Service Building, 
High Street, 
Bentley, 
Doncaster 
DN5 0BF
Email Ruth.Parkes@doncaster.gov.uk
Website www.doncaster.gov.uk
Follow MyDoncaster on Twitter and Facebook for the latest news

